
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Stage 2 Dance Parents/ Caregivers,  

 

 

Our dance ‘Secrets of the Forest’ is entered in the Port Macquarie and District eisteddfod 

for 2019. This will take place at the Glasshouse on Thursday 26 September 2019. The 

section for Stage 2 begins at 5:15 p.m., students are to meet in the Glasshouse courtyard at 

4 p.m. They should arrive dressed in their costume with their hair teased wildly and make 

up as previously for the Dance festival. Tickets for the section are available to purchase 

from the Glasshouse from 9am Tuesday 3rd September 2019. We anticipate that the 

section should only take an hour to complete and then we will take the students out to the 

courtyard for collection.  

 

 

Thankyou for your understanding with this matter.  

If you have any further questions please contact one of us at the school,  

Miss Woolner and Mrs Pepperell 

(WPS Dance Coordinators)  

 

 

 

 


